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March 18,1994

To: All Holders of EPRI Report NP-7243

Subject: Revision to EPRI Report NP-7243, " Investigation of Response
Time Testing Requirements", May 1991

In the past year, EPRI has received comments from two pressure transmitter
vendors (Camille Bauer and Weed) indicating that statements and
recommendations made in the subject report regarding their products are
inaccurate. EPRI has reviewed these comments and has decided to revise the
subject report.

The new and revised pages to be included in the report are enclosed. Please
include these pages with your current copy of the subject report and mark the
appropriate pages of the existing report as " superseded" as noted. Please
contact Mr. Revis hmes at (415) 855-2081 if you require additional
information.

Sincerely,

/ok ObM
John O'Brien, Program Manager
Operations & Maintenance
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c: Tom Green, GE
Dick Miller, E
Jane Kumin, EPRI
Judi Schroeder, EPRI
Frederick Baron
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